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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2020. 

As an informed and patriotic citizen of the United States and Kansas, I am all about protecting 
election integrity. In that regard, it is paramount that only eligible citizens are allowed to register 
to vote. HB2020 will identify and remove noncitizens from voter rolls. I affirm the importance of 
that as I do not support illegals voting under any circumstances. 
 
Accountability will be strengthened through passing HB2020. I am against the current 
availability of those getting driver’s licenses being able to register to vote. However, at least if 
HB2020 is in effect, the Secretary of State will be able to require the DMV to print a list of 
noncitizens who apply for a driver’s license and thus be able to check that against the voter 
registration rolls. 
 
I urge you, Chairman Thompson and the entire Committee on Federal and State Affairs, to 
support HB2020. 

 

Respectfully, 

Gloria Bayer 
Republican Precinct 539 Committeewoman 
Sedgwick County, Kansas 


